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{ Washington State University ;

M rducacar Rad.atkin ceter Nime. WA 931641300 |
609 3fi&B641' t

FAX 509-33%4433
,

- Monday, June 6,1994

Marvin M. Mendonca ,

Senior Project Manager '

U.S. Nuclear Regulatory Commission
MS OWFN 11-B-20 ,

Washington, D.C. 20555 j
Ref: Docket 50-27

,

Dear Mr. Mendonca:

In a telephone conversation with Daniel Westall on June 6,1994 it was decided that one of the
proposed changes for Amendment No.15 on page 35 of our Technical Specifications would

: conflict with 10 CFR 20.2202(d)(2) which requires both a telephone call and a FAX in the
'

reporting requirements. We therefore are removing this item from our list of requested changes. '

Amendment No.15 should therefore include only the following items:
,

t

Proposed Changes: ~j

Page Change -j

12 " Scram if power level exceeds 1100 kW" to !

" Scram if power level exceeds 125% of full licensed power"

35 In section 6.10, Reoorting Reauirements. (2): change

"A report within 10 days in writing to the Director, Office of Nuclear Reactor
Regulation USNRC, Washington, D.C. 20555, with a copy to the Regional
Administrator, USNRC, Regional V Office, of" to

"A report within 10 days in writing to the Director, Office of Nuclear Reactor
Regulation USNRC, Washington, D.C. 20555, with a copy to the Regional -
Administrator of the appropriate USNRC Regional Office, of"
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35 In section 6.10, Reoorting Requirements. (3): change*

,

"A report within 30 days in writing to the Director, Office of Nuclear Reactor )
Regulation, USNRC, Washington, D.C. 20555, with a copy to the Regional
Administrator, USNRC, Regional V Office, of" to

"A report within 30 days in writing to the Director, Office of Nuclear Reactor
Regulation, USNRC, Washington, D.C. 20555, with a copy to the Regional ,

Administrator of the appropriate US.NRC Regional Office, of" l

:
1

If you have any questions, please contact Dr. Gerald Tripard, Facility Director (509) 335-0172

Sincerely,

JRQwu/ 9,7/L ~ffRA
Gerald II. Tripard M. Howard Miles
Director Chair, Reactor Safeguards Committee

cc: Document control Desk, U.S. Nuclear Regulatory Commission
Region IV NRC office


